
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Cathy Grundke <grundke15@comcast.net> 

Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 8:34 PM 

Subject: Resignation 

To: mvandercar@d107.org 

 

 

Matt, 

I am sorry to say that I need to resign my position as an instructional aide.  I wish you only the best and hope that our paths will cross again 

in the future.  Thank you for the opportunity to work with the Pleasantdale staff and students. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Grundke 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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